
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

  

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair                                                                   Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                       1036 Longworth HOB  

Washington, D.C. 20515                               Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

This letter is requesting funding for the Bridgewater Township Hall Addition Project in fiscal year 2026. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Bridgewater Township, located at 10990 Clinton Road, 

Manchester, Michigan 48158. The funding would allow for a 1600 square foot expansion of the 

Township Hall, allowing for new conference rooms, restrooms, additional seating, an accessible kitchen, 

and a lobby that is accessible to all residents. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

it benefits the entire community by creating a more convenient, inviting, and efficient township hall that 

will better support community needs and improved use. The project will also strengthen accessibility by 

addressing ADA access and compliance issues.   

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in Section 306 f 

the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).   

 

This letter certifies that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. Thank you for your consideration of this request.   

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

 

Debbie Dingell 

Member of Congress 

 


